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8 October 2020 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Here are a couple of notices regarding some upcoming events at school. 
 
Friday 9th October 
Non-School Uniform 
Children can come in to school in non-uniform: Any kind of sports kits for Years 2-6, any other non-
uniform for Reception and Year 1 
 
A Special Harvest Assembly  
Parents are very welcome to join us for a special harvest assembly via zoom on Friday at 9.00am: 
Standlake: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89880777624?pwd=Qkt5RVpnbFBnWTdWMWtHYnJZaDhHZz09 
Meeting ID: 898 8077 7624       Passcode: 500575 

Each class will be presenting a pre-recorded video, related to a Harvest theme.  This assembly will 
be recorded and put on the website, for parents who are not able to watch on the day. 
 
A Harvest Themed Activity 
All of the children will be completing a fun activity during the day 
 
Cricket Coaching Session  
We have won a competition to have some cricket coaching for children from Year 2-6. This will take 
place during our Harvest day. Hence the non-uniform! 
 
Thursday 15th October 
School photographs 
Individual school photographs will be taken in school on this day.  If your child has PE on a Thursday 
they need to come in to school in uniform AND bring trainers to wear during their PE lesson. Owing 
to current restrictions, we cannot offer photographs for non-school children with siblings.  We will 
endeavour to take sibling photographs of those siblings in school on the day.   
 
Week beginning 19th October 
Parents’ Evening Meeting 
Due to the current restrictions, we will not be having face-to-face parent meetings at the moment.  
However, we feel it is really important that we find a way to share with you how your child is doing.  
So we will be doing virtual meetings using Google Meets. Each meeting slot is 10 minutes long to 
allow for a quick catch up on how your child is doing.   
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All bookings need to made via ParentMail, booking will be open from 5.00pm on Friday 9 October.  
Links to Google Meet will  be sent out to parents in due course.  Parents of SEN children will be 
sent their child’s Pupil Profile in advance.  If you have any problems with the ParentMail booking 
system, please see the guidance in the link below or contact the office: 
https://www.parentmail.co.uk/help/parenthelp/applications/parents-evening-manager/#how-
do-i-book-my-parents-evening-appointment-through-the-mobile-app  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Andrew Denham 
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